18.

SUPPLEMENTARY REPORT

The Chairman referred to a supplementary tabled report on the matter of the
Board's Project Funding Allocations for 2000/01 and explained that the report was
not included in the Agenda for the reason that the information was not available at
the time the Agenda was prepared and circulated. It was necessary that the report
be dealt with at the present meeting rather than being deferred to a subsequent
meeting.

The Board resolved that the report be received and considered at the present
meeting.



